
HARALD HOEGBERG 

1805 TUNBRIDGE DRIVE 

RICHMOND, VA 23238 

geohoeg@comcast.net 

 

Eric Scott 

Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 

Denver, CO 80203 

 

July 19, 2021 

 

Mr. Scott, 

On Thursday July 15th ,2021 I mailed the Division a copy of a modified Notice of intent to 
Conduct Prospecting Operations (NOI). The original, approved NOI was P-2021-001 and the 
area prospected is located just north of the town of Silvercliff, CO, and it is being conducted  by 
Viscount. The modified NOI is planning to drill 15 diamond core holes, compared to 10 in the 
original NOI. Please advice to the amount of additional bonding that will be needed. 

Sincerely, 

Harald Hoegberg 

Consulting Geologist 

Viscount  
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